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I can't fathom how incredibly out of touch with your constituents, your peers, even 

your immediate family you need to be to suggest that our established mail-in-voting 

rights need to be revisited.  The convenience mail in voting affords allows me to 

conduct my civic duty while juggling a full time job and the needs of two children.  

Any suggestion of removing this will be seen as a move to harm families.  Is that 

what the sponsor of this bill is looking for? 


